
COUNTY EXECUTIVE GEORGE LATIMER TO
OFFICIALLY REOPEN 

 

THE MILLER HOUSE 
 

Monday, October 28
1 p.m.

140 Virginia Road, North White Plains

County Executive George Latimer will officially welcome the public back to the
historic Miller House in North White Plains with a ribbon-cutting ceremony on

Monday, Oct. 28, at 1 p.m. at the newly renovated Westchester County Park historic
property at 140 Virginia Road in North White Plains.

 
The reopening follows a $3.5 million capital project to restore this 18th

century Rhode Island-style farmhouse house that was used as a Revolutionary War
headquarters and command post by General George Washington during the Battle of

White Plains.
 

The Miller House is listed on the National Register of Historic Places, the New
York State Register of Historic Places and the Westchester County Inventory of

Historic Places. It is also a Town of North Castle Landmark.

RSVP Encouraged Communications@westchestergov.com


